
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/4/2024 4:02:53 AM

First name: Kaylan

Last name: Anon

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please review and consider the feedback from the Access Fund and other Climbing access

societies. Prohibition of permanent anchors are bolts will be difficult or impossible to enforce. It will cause

confusion and destroy climbing history. Many iconic and life time dream climbing routes rely on these anchors

and protection bolts. People travel from all over the world to climb routes on El Capitan, for instance. If these

bolts are no longer allowed to be maintained, people very likely will continue to climb and update the hardware

illegally. Prohibition without consultation of stakeholders is not a sustainable solution. 


